
UNAC/UHCP, Sharp Professional Nurses Network, Kaiser San Diego Health 
Care Professionals Association, and the Balboa Hospital Nurses Association 
invite you to attend a candle light vigil to support workers rights everywhere
and speak out against the attacks on union rights taking place across the 
country.

IT’S SIMPLE: ATTACKS ON UNIONS ARE ATTACKS ON OUR PATIENTS!

If collective bargaining rights were eliminated for health care professionals, 
we would lose the right to advocate for our patients’ safety.

6:30 PM
Gather at San Diego Civic Center Plaza
1200 3rd Avenue, San Diego, CA 92101
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WE ARE ONE!
Day of Solidarity Night Vigil – Monday, April 4, 2011

For more information or to RSVP contact eric@unac-ca.org, or 619-208-3123


